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 I am often asked by Flaget alums questions concerning the schools history.  Many times 

the statement, "THERE AREN'T MANY OF US LEFT" and the query asking "I WONDER 

HOW MANY OF US ARE STILL AROUND" is spoken to me.  This month the traveling Flaget 

Museum looks at the demographics of the Flaget Alumni.  On the table in front of the room are 

charts showing how many alums are still cheering for the blue and white.  Other information on 

the current state of the alumni population is also displayed. 

 

 The museum has not received any donations for some months.  Many of you have been 

kind enough to donate Flaget memorabilia for display at the museum, others have told me they 

have items but as of yet they have not given them to me.  If you have memorabilia for the 

museum please call me or bring it to one of the luncheons.  And of course if you have not visited 

the museum at its present location, please do so.  The museum is open most every weekday from 

about 8:30 am to about 4:30 pm.  I have been fortunate to be able to answer many of your 

questions concerning aspects of Flaget High School.  If you have a question I will be most happy 

to try to get the information for you.  I have also been able to help provide information for those 

planning reunions, providing them with photocopies of articles etc.  I am glad to help if you need 

it. 

 


